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PURCHASING SUMMARY
Purchasing Office

Project: Maricopa Police Department Vehicle Purchase

In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Sec. 3-214, Exclusive Service
and Sec. 3-221, Local Preference, the City researched the availability of Ford Crown Victoria
Police Interceptor (P71) for replacement vehicles for the Police Department Fleet.

It has been determined that some of the equipment in the retiring Police Department fleet
vehicles is still operational and can be re-installed in new vehicles. After contacting several Ford
Dealerships in the Phoenix Metro Area, and the Dealership on the Arizona State Contract for
vehicle availability, the City was informed that Ford Motor Company had discontinued the
production of Crown Victoria’s and they did not have any on their lots.

Discussions were opened with the Glenn Jones Ford Lincoln Mercury, LLP, dealership, located
in Maricopa, AZ, on their ability to source seven (77) new vehicles and they were able to find
them and offered them at a very competitive pricing, completely outfitted with the required
emergency equipment.

Based on discussions with the City Fleet Manager and the Chief of Police, and that this purchase
is budgeted in the F2012 CIP, it is recommended that the award of the purchase of seven (77) new
Ford Crown Victoria Police Interceptor (P71) be awarded to Glenn Jones Ford Lincoln Mercury,

LLP.
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Patricia A. LaCombe,

Purchasing Manager

City of Maricopa

Date: April 3, 2012




